
 

 

 
 

28 October 2015 

 
WE LOVE OUR PARENTS!… 

We were so impressed with our pupils and parents on Saturday! It was a fabulous day with a candyfloss atmosphere. 

Thank you to every parent who carried, set-up, supported, slogged, sun-screened and sold - all for the love of your 

children! You amaze us!  

A particular mention needs to be made of Mr Naidoo, who donated his time and equipment to the Grade 7’s in their car 

washing endeavour. We’ve never had a more productive car wash station!  

And to all our other acknowledged and non-acknowledged parents…what more could we ask for… WELL DONE! You set 

our school apart in your giving and love! (Have a peek at the uploaded pic’s from Saturday on our web page.) 

 

Information meeting reminder… 

Last reminder for this week Saturday’s information meeting.  

When: Preschool  8h00 sharp,  

           Grade 1  9h00 sharp 

Where: The school hall 

Who: All new preschool parents (unless you want a re-fresher) and all 

parents whose children are going to Grade 1, 2016 

Why: Meet your child’s teacher, find out more about school ins and outs and 

get extra-mural activity information 

 

P.S. All 2016 Grade 1 parents are expected to attend. Please see your child’s 

teacher if you are unable to do so. 

 

Enjoy the morning with us… we look forward to meeting with you. 

 

Treating us tomorrow… 

Don’t forget that Teacher Wilna’s class and the Grade 6’s and 7’s will 

all host their cake sales TOMORROW!! 

Bring your change and an enormous appetite! 

 

Something to crow about… 

Congratulation to Dana Botbyl, Danelle and Hante van Wyk, Carlos de 

Santos and Kyle Robertson who have been appointed as deputies and 

head-prefects at Maranatha High School. Isn’t it lovely that 5 out of 

the 7 head-prefects for 2016 are ex-pupils of Solid Foundations! 

 

Preschoolers Friday Fun… 

Thanks for remembering shoes for your kiddies last Friday. We had a relaxing picnic in the park. This week Friday we’re 

being “wowed” again with another awesome puppet show.  

 

Preschool theme for next week: 

Rrrrribbit, rrrribbit… 

 

Prayerfully and playfully 

The Teachers 


